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               NWR7 BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION – 
Wednesday, May 24, 2023  

 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Town Clerks-Barkhamsted, Colebrook, New Hartford, Norfolk 

FROM: Judith A. Palmer, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

DATE:  May 17, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Meeting – Wednesday, May 24, 2023  
Regional School District No. 7 Board of Education Meeting 

 
 
   
 
At their meeting of May 10, 2023, the Region 7 Board of Education voted to cancel 

their meeting that is scheduled for Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
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